
PUBLIC NOTICE 

 

 

 

NOTICE IS HEREBY GIVEN that the Board of Fire Commissioners will be holding a 

Workshop at the Main Firehouse, 465 Montauk Highway, East Quogue, New York on July 25, 

2018, at 7:30 p.m., to discuss the 2019 Fire District Budget.  If necessary, a workshop will also 

be scheduled for August 22, 2018, at 7:30 p.m. 

 

Dated:  July 5, 2018 

 

      BY ORDER OF THE BOARD OF 

      FIRE COMMISSIONERS OF THE 

      EAST QUOGUE FIRE DISTRICT 

      Town of Southampton, County of Suffolk 

      State of New York 

 

      __________________________________ 

      By:  LORRAINE GREGORY 

      Fire District Secretary 


